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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, March 13,2021 7:16 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Craig Demaray

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

If the mandate from the Provincial Government to Hydro Utilities is to encourage conservation, how does it make
sense to raise the rate of the customers who use the least amount of hydro by over 100% ?

Based on your formula, someone using 50 kWh / month rate would go from $1.02/kWh to $2.29/kWh





